
Message of the week

What a wet February we’ve had this week. Despite the children spending
much of their time inside for wet play, please remember to make sure that your children are 
still wearing appropriate outdoor clothing & footwear to school as we do take them out in a 

light shower if we can.

The Mayor recognises that families are in urgent need of support. 
The meals will help families with the spiralling cost of living by 
making sure that children in state-funded London schools will 

receive free school meals in 2023-24 and 2024-25.
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Reward Assembly

Attendance:

KS1: 1A- 95%

KS2:  5k- 99%   

Value of the week:  Respect

Reading Cup: 

KS1: 3F- 86%

KS2:  6K- 82%

Homework Heroes:
Thank you to Parents/carers for your 
continual support in working in partnership 
with the school in making sure that your 
child/children complete and hand in their 
homework. 

Well done to you all!!!

Important dates  

Monday 4th March -Reception Height & 

weight check-school nurse-

Wed 6th March-Year 4 trip to the 

Horniman Museum-

Thurs 7th March- World Book Day-

Please see flyer sent home for book 
character competition. There will be prizes 
for the most imaginative creations.
Entries to be handed to your child’s class 
teacher by 8th March.

Good luck everyone

Our Science week was amazing!

The children took part this week in a Science workshop, where our theme was medicine 
through time. Investigations were set up and activities about gasses, pressure, speed and 

distance were experienced.

Miss Kyeremeh, our Science Lead would like to say a huge thank you to all the children who 
have already submitted their ‘time’ themed entry quiz entry.

The Competition will be extended a little longer to now announce the winners on Monday 
4th March!

We look forward to seeing a few more entries!

MOBILE PHONES
Year 5 and 6 pupils must turn their phones off as they enter the premises.  Children found 

filming on the school grounds will have their phones confiscated.  



Check out our learning gallery:

ELP Classes- The children have 

been baking. 

Year 2- In Maths we have been 

using bar models to find a third.

Year 3- Visted Wandle Park to carry 

out some field work around Wandle

river.

Year 4- In Science we have been 

creating models to demonstrate how 

climate has changed over time.

Baby & Toddler group- Stay & Play

Reception-The children have been 

experimenting to see how gingerbread 

biscuits change in different liquids for Science 

week.

Year 5-Everyone took part in the Science 

workshop. Investigating gasses, pressure, 

speed and distance 

Year 6- In Science we have been studying 

the water cycle-Looking at evaporation and 

condensation.

Parents “Wellbeing” coffee morning

Don’t forget to 
check the dojo 
updates for your 
class and school 

story to keep 
connected and see 

all the great 
learning going on!


